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I am blessed to live in this beautiful state!  I was raised and raised my children on a 

working cattle and hay ranch in South Central Oregon, God's country.  We were, and 

are, still quite rural being 11 miles from any services.  This transportation bill will have 

a great impact on gas prices, as I understand.   We are already struggling with high 

fuel prices for travel and ranching, I can't imagine rising prices to the point where 

families cannot afford to support the very things that we depend on to EARN our 

living.  I am also an owner of a small, hometown Cafe that many depend on 

everyday.  The cost of delivery alone will cause me to increase my menu prices die to 

higher transportation taxes all around.  I sincerely hope our legislatures will keep their 

constituents in mind and realize just how hard we work and how much harder they 

are planning on making our lives, once again....NO on HB2025!! 

Lisa 


